
 

 

Hello John, 

 

I am happy to award you with the enclosed check. We are Silent Knightss, a charity organization created to seek out 

causes and/or individuals that we are passionate about helping. In 2020 we were obviously held back from any 

productive fund-raising events, so we decided to allocate just about all we had to what we named our “Charity 

Stimulus.” It’s been an ongoing effort that you can read more about here http://www.silentknightss.com/featured-

event.html  

 

Our organization seeks out avenues where we can help people or causes. We are strict with our approach of us finding 

people and causes to help, not people finding us asking for help. Your situation was brought to our attention through a 

GoFundMe we saw promoted by a local friend. We read up on it and would like to help. Being hospitalized and out of 

work is something that we can only imagine what strain it brings. We hope you will find this helpful, and we hope this 

will bring you some bit of encouragement. 

 

We are so happy for you that you are home at least, so please get better fast and use our award in anyway you wish.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Carl Casperson 

Chief Operating Officer 

Silent Knightss Charity Organization 

The Good Deed Group 
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